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Blood Prize
Address Book Size 6" x 9" Over 300 Sections To Record Contact Details. Glossy And Soft Cover, Large
Print, Font, 6" x 9" For Contacts, Addresses, Phone Numbers, Emails, Birthday And More.

Saint's Progress
CAN TOM UNLOCK THE SECRETS FROM THE PAST, TO SAVE THE FUTURE? With Blood Prize, Ken Grace has crafted a
masterful, high-stakes story of absolute imagination. Thrilling action, gripping suspense and a
devastating secret, ensure a breath-taking adventure that is impossible to put down. It's 5am and Tom
Fox is running, trying to save his life, but he can't escape the images that revisit his mind; vivid
pictures of a woman with her throat torn open and the mutilation of a young man in a back alley of
London. Tom is on everyone's most wanted list, yet he's no felon. He flees, hunted like his father for
what he knows. If Tom is to survive, he must locate an alien technology called the Prize, before it
falls into the hands of the despots who are chasing him and leaves the world irretrievably altered.

A Little Log Cabin in the Corner of Heaven
Forever Lost
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HOW TO SUCCEED IN HEAVEN WITHOUT REALLY DYING is not a self-help book, but a darkly satirical, modernday urban fairy tale concerning the adventures of a young man coming to terms with life, death, and all
their crummy consequences. It's also the underground novel that prompted a letter of complaint from a
member of the Church of Scientology, even though the author wrote enough to offend just about everybody.
"A masterpiece." -Christie Schuler Smith, The Valdosta Voice"McDaniel shows real storytelling talent and
a penchant for irreverent humor." -Debbie Lee Wesselmann, author of Trutor & the Balloonist and The
Earth and the Sky"A little gem I personally found myself laughing out loud for more than is strictly
healthy." -Nigel, Booklore: The Site for Book Lovers / Booklore.co.uk"Wonderful characters and clever
situations, laced with a hilarious and occasionally sick and twisted sense of humor It's funny,
exciting, poignant, even scary, with some big surprises and nice twists " -Brian Cartigan, Bookmuse.com

Here Comes Heaven!
PIECES TO PEACE is a poetic account of Laila's journey of self-discovery in Toronto as a 26-year-old
Afghan-Muslim woman living on her own for the first time. It is her story of pursuing her dreams while
coping with personal issues of grief, trauma, poverty, cultural identity and belonging. Laila is a woman
in becoming as she rebuilds herself through poetry from pieces to peace.

Rip Van Winkle and The Legend of Sleepy Hollow
"Intelligence officer Ellis Voigt fights to prevent the Soviets from infiltrating the Manhattan Project
while running from enemies on both sides"--Dust jacket flap.

A Rip in Heaven
This extraordinary work of investigative journalism takes readers inside America’s isolated Mormon
Fundamentalist communities, where some 40,000 people still practice polygamy. Defying both civil
authorities and the Mormon establishment in Salt Lake City, the renegade leaders of these Taliban-like
theocracies are zealots who answer only to God. At the core of Krakauer’s book are brothers Ron and Dan
Lafferty, who insist they received a commandment from God to kill a blameless woman and her baby girl.
Beginning with a meticulously researched account of this appalling double murder, Krakauer constructs a
multi-layered, bone-chilling narrative of messianic delusion, polygamy, savage violence, and unyielding
faith. Along the way he uncovers a shadowy offshoot of America’s fastest growing religion, and raises
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provocative questions about the nature of religious belief.

Rip the Angels from Heaven
This work is an invitation and guide for young people to bring the realm of Heaven to earth. As children
discover their identity through the revelation of the Father's love, they are released to fulfill their
Royal Mission: to demonstrate the Kingdom of God by living a life of miracles. Each chapter explains and
identifies the inheritance that God's sons and daughters possess, such as the Father's love, the
anointing and indwelling of the Holy Spirit, faith, prayer, and the keys of power and authority. This
book is not only a companion for the "journey", but also provides a meeting place for children to
encounter God's presence that will transform their hearts and lives.

Blue Into the Rip
This work has been selected by scholars as being culturally important and is part of the knowledge base
of civilization as we know it. This work is in the public domain in the United States of America, and
possibly other nations. Within the United States, you may freely copy and distribute this work, as no
entity (individual or corporate) has a copyright on the body of the work. Scholars believe, and we
concur, that this work is important enough to be preserved, reproduced, and made generally available to
the public. To ensure a quality reading experience, this work has been proofread and republished using a
format that seamlessly blends the original graphical elements with text in an easy-to-read typeface. We
appreciate your support of the preservation process, and thank you for being an important part of
keeping this knowledge alive and relevant.

The Gates of Heaven
The acclaimed author of American Dirt reveals the devastating effects of a shocking tragedy in this
landmark true crime book—the first ever to look intimately at the experiences of both the victims and
their families. A Rip in Heaven is Jeanine Cummins’ story of a night in April, 1991, when her two
cousins Julie and Robin Kerry, and her brother, Tom, were assaulted on the Old Chain of Rocks Bridge,
which spans the Mississippi River just outside of St. Louis. When, after a harrowing ordeal, Tom managed
to escape the attackers and flag down help, he thought the nightmare would soon be over. He couldn’t
have been more wrong. Tom, his sister Jeanine, and their entire family were just at the beginning of a
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horrific odyssey through the aftermath of a violent crime, a world of shocking betrayal, endless
heartbreak, and utter disillusionment. It was a trial by fire from which no family member would emerge
unscathed.

A Rip in Time
Spirituality With a Sense of Humor. This book takes an honest look at a cultural kink in America, the
rip roarin' ego. It helps us realize we all have one and how to not get tripped up by it. It offers an
action plan to get to know yourself better to become empowered to take control of your reactions and
what type of life you are living. It's light hearted and written from a place of humility. It is a great
coffee table book, gift, or uplifting token.

How to Succeed in Heaven Without Really Dying
The mind fed too long upon monotony succumbs to the insidious mental ailment which the West calls 'cabin
fever.' Bud Moore, ex-cow-puncher and now owner of an auto stage that did not run in the winter, was
touched with cabin fever and did not know what ailed him. His stage line ran from San Jose, California,
up through Los Gatos and over the Bear Creek road across the summit of the Santa Cruz Mountains and down
to the State Park, which is locally called Big Basin, the first state park of California. For something
over fifty miles of wonderful scenic travel he charged six dollars, and usually his big car was loaded
to the running boards. Bud was a good driver, and he had a friendly pair of eyes--dark blue and with a
humorous little twinkle deep down in them somewhere--and a human little smiley quirk at the corners of
his lips. He did not know it, but these things helped to fill his car.

Us Until Now
The acclaimed author of AMERICAN DIRT reveals the devastating effects of a shocking tragedy in this
landmark true crime book: the first ever to look intimately at the experiences of both the victims and
their families. A RIP IN HEAVEN is Jeanine Cummins' story of a night in April, 1991, when her two
cousins Julie and Robin Kerry, and her brother, Tom, were assaulted on the Old Chain of Rocks Bridge,
which spans the Mississippi River just outside of St. Louis. When, after a harrowing ordeal, Tom managed
to escape the attackers and flag down help, he thought the nightmare would soon be over. He couldn't
have been more wrong. Tom, his sister Jeanine, and their entire family were just at the beginning of a
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horrific odyssey through the aftermath of a violent crime, a world of shocking betrayal, endless
heartbreak, and utter disillusionment. It was a trial by fire from which no family member would emerge
unscathed.

The Girl Who Was Taken
"A dazzling debut novel about resilience, courage, home and family."--Rebecca Stead, Newbery Awardwinning author of When You Reach Me SoHo, 1981. Twelve-year-old Olympia is an artist--and in her
neighborhood, that's normal. Her dad and his business partner Apollo bring antique paintings back to
life, while her mother makes intricate sculptures in a corner of their loft, leaving Ollie to roam the
streets of New York with her best friends Richard and Alex, drawing everything that catches her eye.
Then everything falls apart. Ollie's dad disappears in the middle of the night, leaving her only a
cryptic note and instructions to destroy it. Her mom has gone to bed, and she's not getting up. Apollo
is hiding something, Alex is acting strange, and Richard has questions about the mysterious stranger he
saw outside. And someone keeps calling, looking for a missing piece of art. . . Olympia knows her dad is
the key--but first, she has to find him, and time is running out.

I Must Be in Heaven
A Marriage Made in Heaven
A high school girl, her father, and her math teacher: through this unlikely trio, Leah Hager Cohen
charts the complexities of the human heart as only she can. Esker (she prefers to go solely by her last
name) is a thirty-one-year-old high school teacher at the Prospect School in Brooklyn who, after various
heartbreaks and disappointments, has found a quiet resolve in her lonely spinster routine. But when a
mysterious fall leaves her star math student injured and housebound until exams, Esker begins tutoring
the precocious teenager at home. And soon, much against her will, she begins falling edgily, haltingly
in love with the girl's father. Charged with Esker's own irreverence and wit, Heart, You Bully, You Punk
sweeps us irresistibly into her profound and wistful struggle to unite the rest of her self with her
unruly heart.

A Rip in Heaven
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A quiet blue-collar suburban low-crime area, is rocked by her murder.Lives forever changed, in this
close-knit community.#Justice4Amber -Linden is near other suburb-quiet towns like Cranford, off the
Garden State Parkway, Clark, Rahway, Westfield, Roselle, Roselle Park, and for this to occur to a high
school popular student, cheerleader, who never harmed anyone, for this murder to happen in a town where
you're always welcome, always able to enjoy such a nice quiet town, such author admire, and has grown to
love since she was young, herself raised by 2 doting affectionate, astute prudent loving parents, a host
of siblings, the author then raised her 2 daughters in the same caring great city, since she carried
them in her womb.Author love Linden.She, and other neighbors in town, to the girl who was once and shall
forever in spirit remain part of the Linden Community, she dedicate this book to the victim, Ms.Amber
Duncan-Wilson, who was brutally taken away from the LINDEN, NJ and Union County community, far too soon,
and in the most vicious callous way, by a punk with a gun.A low-life who had no respect for his own
life, let alone for hers. I pray for her, and her family as the author, and we shall continue to pray
for justice as we release such book on other victims, who have remained on the author mind, throughout
other states off I-95 and from a town that for decades, have meant so much to the author, and that is
the senseless murder of this 18 year old girl, whose dreams were cut short, senselessly in a residential
suburban city in Union County, that has barely any serious crime ever taken place, as well as during the
year of Amber murder.(There were ZERO murders during such year as media validate, til Amber.) - From a
nice suburban residential low-crime community known as LINDEN, a murderer continue to roam the quiet
residential streets, of our nice town, and or residing in the near by "hood"type areas, where he don't
need to be. He took the life of a promising Linden High School Student, good student, and she was also
co-captain of the L.H.S., cheerleading squad.She loved her life." She has a name, even if media has not
covered such warranted news top story in our area and state.She has name. Her name is AMBER DUNCANWILSON. Part of our community. She lived a few blocks away (in 2012)from the author and C.E.O., Owner of
Women 4 Justice, Redhead BELLA Magazine and BMW-Beach house Redhead Music, Publishing Productionz NYC.
-Amber and her family deserve justice.It has been shockingly, five long years, and yet there is no new
news media/coverage on the active, vibrant and kind, loving young teen whose murder has sadly at first
received much media coverage(five yrs.ago) and after that?NOTHING. Quite sporatic. Amber deserve better
as she rest in God's heavenly peace.HER FAMILY deserve better than this.Her family deserve JUSTICE, in
Linden, NJ. #HerLifeStillMatter even as she is RIP. - Several other victim cases are also not solved.
From Linden, New Jersey to murders off I-95 in the tri-state down in DELAWARE,2 victims shot and killed,
execution style, in a store.Yetthere still are no updates/killer is still on the loose, free to roam the
streets of DE., and or the surrounding area, til' caught and brought to JUSTICE. - Further south, off
I-95 North Carolina.A serial killer feasibly, murdered not 1 but up to 10 women.Such women all and or
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most were known to have a 'drug history/bad life.' But, they didn't deserve what happened to them. 1
victim's death, has led the Rocky Mount and the Edgecombe County Police to a suspect.The book expound
further on such relevan ce.But there is no real justice(still)for years involving the other families,
who are still awaiting justice. In Washington, (2017) you have several black hispanic children are now
sadly missing in our nation's capital.We also pray for the latina/hispanic/black girls missing in such
nation's capital to be found alive and well real soon"#PRAYERS 4 ALL VIC

The Crooked Branch
Majella, exhausted after the birth of her daughter, returns to her childhood home in Queens and finds
the diary of her ancestor Ginny, a diary that contains information about a murder in her family.

Proof of Heaven?
The Diary of a Nobody is an English comic novel that records the daily events in the lives of a London
clerk, Charles Pooter, his wife Carrie, his son Lupin, and numerous friends and acquaintances over a
period of 15 months.

Rip Roarin' Egos
Neurosurgeon, Dr. Eben Alexander, was brain dead for seven days. During that period he believes that he
went through death's door and experienced the incredible beauty of Heaven. While he was there, he was
given a message to bring back to the world. For him, the vision was life-changing. From being a
scientist and a secular materialist, his worldview was transformed. Because of what happened to him, he
now believes in the miraculous and in a life beyond death. But did he experience reality? Was the
message that he was given true? Coleman Luck has spent decades studying illusions and the paranormal,
both as a professional writer in Hollywood where illusion is the stock-in-trade, and as a mentalist and
member of the Academy of Magical Arts at the world-famous Magic Castle in Hollywood. Also, he is a
student of the Bible, educated at the Moody Bible Institute in Chicago. From this unique perspective
Coleman examines the profound visions and truth-claims presented in Proof of Heaven. Coleman's other
books include Angel Fall and The Mentalist Prophecies - Book One: Dagon's Illusion.

The Little Book of Yarns
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'Breathtaking I haven't been so entirely consumed by a book for years' Telegraph 'I couldn't put it
down. I'll never stop thinking about it' Ann Patchett FEAR KEEPS THEM RUNNING. HOPE KEEPS THEM ALIVE.
Vivid, visceral, utterly compelling, AMERICAN DIRT is the unforgettable story of a mother and son's
attempt to cross the US-Mexico border. A sensation from the moment it published, it continues to create
debate and ignite conversation globally. Yesterday, Lydia had a bookshop. Yesterday, Lydia was married
to a journalist. Yesterday, she was with everyone she loved most in the world. Today, her eight-year-old
son Luca is all she has left. For him, she will carry a machete strapped to her leg. For him, she will
leap onto the roof of a high speed train. For him, she will find the strength to keep running.

The Diary of a Nobody
A poignant, coming of age novel about an Irish gypsy boy’s childhood in the 1950’s from the national
bestselling author of A Rip in Heaven and American Dirt. Ireland, 1959: Young Christopher Hurley is a
tinker, a Pavee gypsy, who roams with his father and extended family from town to town, carrying all
their worldly possessions in their wagons. Christy carries with him a burden of guilt as well, haunted
by the story of his mother’s death in childbirth. The wandering life is the only one Christy has ever
known, but when his grandfather dies, everything changes. His father decides to settle briefly, in a
town, where Christy and his cousin can receive proper schooling and prepare for their first communions.
But still, always, they are treated as outsiders. As Christy struggles to find his way amid the more
conventional lives of his new classmates, he starts to question who he is and where he belongs. But then
the discovery of an old newspaper photograph, and a long-buried secret from his mother’s mysterious
past, changes his life forever.

Their Life #still Matters
Chip Bannister ran the nation's largest real estate RIP OFF from 1965 to 1974. Chip was the youngest of
three boys; smooth, good looking, school-boy charm, single, I got the world by the tail swag and loved
the girls. Egomaniac, but, very smart, extremely cunning. He was an east coast trust fund kid that
attended USC, and then, with the help of his billionaire father, formed Bannister Financial in downtown
Beverly Hills. Chip's dad successfully managed the company for two years and then handed the reins to
Chip at the beginning of '65. Upon taking control, Chip quickly discovered it was easier to simply
continue to raise new money, versus, executing the business plan---that was the beginning of a Real
Estate Ponzi scheme that would eventually bankrupt the company and all the investors. The investors:
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these were not just the rich and famous, Chip's investors were school teachers, fireman, police officers
and others that had their life savings with playboy rip-off artist, Chip Bannister. Chip's best friend
from college was Dillan Patterson. Dillan grew up in Hermosa Beach, dreamed about playing football at
USC, played there from '58 to '61, and, was drafted by the Packers in 1962. After a five year career as
a professional athlete, Dillan returned to Los Angeles, married his childhood sweetheart, and starting a
career in real estate. Dillan and Chip's relationship was tighter than ever given their real estate
businesses' somewhat overlapped. Dillan thought the world of Chip and went out of his way to refer
people to Bannister Financial as often as possible. Dillan's #1 client was a guy named, Captain Donald
Bowen, commanding officer, Point Mugu Naval Air Station, California. Military man: fought in World War
II, Korea and moved up the latter over time. The military was his career; real estate was his business.
Careful, discerning, cautious, smart and shrewd. Dillan made the introduction - Chip and the captain.
It's easy to run a Ponzi scheme on a dummy, but, was it possible for Chip to pull it off on a guy like
Captain Bowen who was meticulous careful? The captain was naturally leery of Chip at first, but,
ultimately they began doing some business over a one year period---11 transactions total. And then! The
captain figured out the scam. By 1974, Chip knew the company was effectively bankrupt and hired a PR
firm to blame the whole thing on Dillan and his CFO, Ivan Turner. The captain spent some time
investigating and preparing; and then, he filed a lawsuit against Chip and Bannister Financial Inc. What
Chip didn't know: he had messed with the wrong guy. The captain was the current leader of The Team. The
Team: a group of World War I veterans that galvanized and unified from the horrific aftermath of the
Great Depression. The captain's father was the original founder of The Team. The Team would eventually
do what the court could not---affect real justice on Chip Bannister.

American Dirt
All the Greys on Greene Street
HOME IS 400 YEARS AWAY A Rip in the fabric of time, a far-flung globally warmed future, a flooded Earth
and the only remainder of civilisation-a militaristic organisation living underneath 'Desert Amazon'
Getting back home was the only thing that mattered to messed up, mixed race teenager, Blue (named after
his stupid, googly blue eyes) - and that was the problem-home was over four hundred years in the past.
But how does a lowly cadet in a military academy living in a post-apocalyptic future achieve such a
goal, especially with the distractions of girls, pilot training, spacewalks and his almost constant
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unpopularity? The more Blue found out about this flooded, gung-ho and annoying future, about himself-who
and what he was (was he even human?)-and the equally disturbing and shocking truth about his parents,
the more he realised getting home was the only solution. Wasn't it? If Blue knew one thing, it was that
he would at least try.

Fidelity; A Novel
Good looks, a great job and a cool car--Jack Keeler has it all. He's even found the perfect girl, the
soul mate he always dreamed of. But Jack's world is not what it seems, and the reality he thought he
knew is only an illusion. He suddenly finds himself in a totally different world, one filled with deceit
and death.As Jack realizes he is a man living in two worlds, his life begins to unravel. He struggles to
separate the world of reality from the world of illusion, but is horrified to find the world in which he
lived and the world in which he now finds himself offer only one choice--certain death!Set against the
vibrant backdrop of present day Chicago, a small Indiana town, and the South Pacific in World War Two,
Delirium is a haunting love story spanning time and continents. Its compelling and all too human
characters jump off the page to join the reader in the mystery, action and romance.

Pieces to Peace
us until nowin some relationships there is asecond and real beginning marriagein marriage, there are
severalstages of growth whichcan lead to enhanced love orfinal goodbyes.

Winged Horse of Heaven
Noticing a knothole in the windowsill that hadn't been filled in, I thought to myself, how ironic
imperfections in nature? But how beautiful! A reminder that God is near, everywhere, and in everything.
Even if we ever considered ourselves unworthy, or not good enough, we all are perfectly-imperfect and
truly amazing because of it. I Must be in Heaven: Knotholes in the Windowsill, is the second escapade of
true inspirational love stories about a couple that have managed to withstand the downturns life has a
way of handing out. Will the two choose to allow this nadir to become the best time of their lives, or
will this story reveal the end?

Under the Banner of Heaven
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Poems that have fallen from Heaven will describe for you an amazing travel along despair, pain, darkness
and the light of the verses from the Author. The book is divided in three emotional chapters: First
Abyss, The Air Collection and The Train, revealing misteries and the healing after a tragic loss.

Something Bad Happened Last Night
Raneous, is the young son of the great Palladon, the swiftest and strongest of the Heavenly Host winged
horses. Full of youthful idealism, he is eager to begin his training against the Darkland demons.
Finally, after many months of flight training, he accompanies an angelic scouting party on a short
mission to the miserable realm of the Borderlands. Excitement turns to terror as the dark forces succeed
in separating Raneous from the angelic troop. Utterly lost, seemingly abandoned, and unable to fly in
the mortal world, Raneous begins his quest to return to the heavenly realm. Through his friendship with
a troubled boy, Brian, Raneous learns to fight the demons lurking in the shadows, but also the darkness
of the mind. Can he trust the goodness of what he has been taught? Has the High King abandoned him? Why
has no one come for him? Join Raneous and Brian as they battle dark forces of evil, learn the true
secrets for victory, and step into the power and freedom of becoming a true servant of the High King.
Horse lovers, and warriors of all ages will love to take this coming-of-age journey with the beloved
winged colt, Raneous.

Address Book
Charlie Donlea, one of the most original new voices in suspense, returns with a haunting novel, laden
with twists and high tension, about two abducted girls—one who returns, one who doesn’t—and the
forensics expert searching for answers. Nicole Cutty and Megan McDonald are both high school seniors in
the small town of Emerson Bay, North Carolina. When they disappear from a beach party one warm summer
night, police launch a massive search. No clues are found, and hope is almost lost until Megan
miraculously surfaces after escaping from a bunker deep in the woods. A year later, the bestselling
account of her ordeal has turned Megan from local hero to national celebrity. It’s a triumphant,
inspiring story, except for one inconvenient detail: Nicole is still missing. Nicole’s older sister
Livia, a fellow in forensic pathology, expects that one day soon Nicole’s body will be found, and it
will be up to someone like Livia to analyze the evidence and finally determine her sister’s fate.
Instead, the first clue to Nicole’s disappearance comes from another body that shows up in Livia’s
morgue—that of a young man connected to Nicole’s past. Livia reaches out to Megan for help, hoping to
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learn more about the night the two were taken. Other girls have gone missing too, and Livia is
increasingly certain the cases are connected. But Megan knows more than she revealed in her blockbuster
book. Flashes of memory are coming together, pointing to something darker and more monstrous than her
chilling memoir describes. And the deeper she and Livia dig, the more they realize that sometimes true
terror lies in finding exactly what you’ve been looking for. PRAISE FOR CHARLIE DONLEA AND SUMMIT LAKE
“A gem of a mystery, fast-paced and suspenseful.” —Catherine Coulter, #1 New York Times bestselling
author “Fans of contemporary suspense will enjoy this brisk read.” —Booklist “An exciting debut, with
all the right touches, captivating from the first page to the last. There’s a bright future ahead for
this newcomer to the thriller genre—definitely a talent to watch.” —Steve Berry, New York Times
bestselling author “Donlea keeps readers guessing throughout. The whodunit plot is clever and compelling
. . . for fans of nonstop mysteries with a twist.” —Library Journal “A swift, outstanding debut. Summit
Lake engrossed me then knocked me cold. Charlie Donlea is a superb storyteller sure to damage the
bestseller lists.” —Robert Dugoni, New York Times bestselling author “With a soaring pace and teasing
plot twists, Charlie Donlea’s debut mystery is like a cool drink of water with a twist of lemon. It’s
refreshing to find a book that has such a well-developed plot and excellent writing to back it up.”
—BookPage

The Rip Off
Arranged By: Gabriel, Charles H.

Glory
The Crosses are back in book 7 of the Out of Time Series. An old enemy returns threatening to destroy
not just Simon and Elizabeth but the timeline itself. To keep that from happening, they travel back to
1888 London to find Jack the Ripper…and save his life. If he dies, the timeline changes, everything they
know and their lives together, will be lost. But they soon discover the only thing harder than saving a
monster is finding him. Other Books in the Out of Time Series Out of Time: A Time Travel Mystery (Book
#1) When the Walls Fell (Book #2) Fragments (Book #3) The Devil's Due (Book #4) Thursday's Child (Book
#5) Sands of Time (Book #6) A Rip in Time (Book #7) A Time of Shadows (Book #8) Voyage in Time: Titanic
(Book #9) Revolution in Time (Book #10) Time travel romance, mystery, fantasy, Jack the Ripper,
victorian, historical fantasy
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Unchosen
A memoir of a PR and Advertising Consultant, her relationship with a singer and the impact this
relationship had on her life over a quarter of a century. It follows his various trials and tribulations
which lead to their separation and to her first marriage, birth of her son and subsequent divorce.
Difficulties presented by a business partner too fond of alcohol. Later she was reunited with the singer
who still had a somewhat chaotic lifestyle including brushes with the law; in addition to her
advertising work setting up a music company and their continued relationship until his illness. Maureen
Wingham trained in dance and drama before working in public relations and advertising.

Delirium
This is a true life story of the author starting with his early life, and dangerous lifestyle,
describing numerous near death experiences and Divine intervention. Also visions and out of body
experiences that left a profound impression on him. The author wishes to share these experiences and his
faith in the Living Jesus.

The Outside Boy
A collection of bush poetry, all original works by Brisbane author and poet Matt Trucky Langdon.

Heaven
Offers a candid, intimate memoir of the horrific repercussions of a shocking crime on one family,
beginning with a nightmarish assault on the author's two cousins and brother, who managed to escape to
flag down help, and following the family's odyssey through a world of betrayal, heartbreak,
disillusionment, and suffering. Original.

Heart, You Bully, You Punk
Lizzie O'Malley is back with a purpose in life. Still flighty and unpredictable, she knows that loving
and losing Teagan Gallagher has changed her life forever. As she navigates her new life in Boston as a
full time working mother, she promises herself she will never fall in love again. But can she keep that
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promise after meeting Nick Sawyer, the gorgeous Texan who has fallen for her? Follow Lizzie to Ireland
where she struggles with tragedy and rediscovers herself all over again.

Cabin Fever Illustrated
This work has been selected by scholars as being culturally important, and is part of the knowledge base
of civilization as we know it. This work was reproduced from the original artifact, and remains as true
to the original work as possible. Therefore, you will see the original copyright references, library
stamps (as most of these works have been housed in our most important libraries around the world), and
other notations in the work.This work is in the public domain in the United States of America, and
possibly other nations. Within the United States, you may freely copy and distribute this work, as no
entity (individual or corporate) has a copyright on the body of the work.As a reproduction of a
historical artifact, this work may contain missing or blurred pages, poor pictures, errant marks, etc.
Scholars believe, and we concur, that this work is important enough to be preserved, reproduced, and
made generally available to the public. We appreciate your support of the preservation process, and
thank you for being an important part of keeping this knowledge alive and relevant.

A Rip in Heaven
**Mature Content Warning** Recommended for ages 17+ due to language and sexual content. Cassie Taylor
has issues Much like any other young woman who turns to a life filled with escorts, hookers, drugdealers, and gangsters. Enter Leonardo Solomon The hottest guy Cassie has ever seen. The only problem is
he's a scary, intimidating, drug-lord who surrounds himself with whores, and personal minions. Leo is a
man who does what he wants, and gets what he wants, and Cassie soon finds herself desperate for his
affection. However, at the same time, his powerful prowess scares her too much to let him in. Cassie has
a past that still haunts her, a life left behind, but not forgotten. So when Leo tries to lay claim over
Cassie, and she refuses him, the game is on
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